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Shop With a Hero Program Announces Enrollment
Dates
OCTOBER 30TH 2014 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - Stoddard County Shop With a Hero program
will be accepting enrollment during the month of November.  This wonderful program
provides a shopping trip for children at Christmas and is sponsored by the emergency
response personnel in Stoddard County.

Criteria for the program:
1.  Must be 3 - 10 years of age
2.  Live in Stoddard County
3.  Qualify for free lunch program in their school district

The first 300 children that qualify will be enrolled.  Those enrolling should bring proof of
free lunch qualification, a birth certificate for the child and proof of current address.

The enrollment dates and times are Tuesday, November 11th from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.,
Wednesday, November 12th from 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m., and Thursday, November 13th
from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the Stoddard County 911 Services office located at 512
Cooper Street in Dexter.

If you would like to donate to the Stoddard County Shop with a Hero program please
contact the Stoddard County 911 Services office at (573) 624-9086.
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